
From: Charlie Clark <cclark@hiltonheadisland.org>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 9/16/2013 8:45:28 AM
Subject: big news for Hilton Head-TIME SENSITIVE

Attachments: 091613 POS and SAV release FINAL.DOC

Good Morning Katherine. JetBlue announced this morning at 6 a.m. that it will now be flying to our Sav/Hilton Head 
Island airport. With 50 percent of flyers coming through the airport headed to Hilton Head Island, it's big news for 
the destination and for SC.

Bill notified Duane yesterday, but if possible can you have Gov. Haley tweet this out? I believe she tweeted when 
they announced the Charleston route and their success in SC thus far is part of why they're adding more routes. 
Official press release attached.

Thanks Kath!

Charlie

Charlie Clark
Vice President of Communications
Hilton Head Island-Bluffton Chamber of Commerce 
P.O. Box 5647
Hilton Head Island, SC 29938
843-341-8378
cclark@hiltonheadisland.org
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